

The Hackettstown Recreation Commission convened in open session in the Community Center at 293 Main Street, Hackettstown, NJ at 7:45 PM on January 19, 2021.  Chairperson Robert Salus announced that this meeting was being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act by:

1. Posting an annual notice schedule on the bulletin board in the lobby of the Municipal Building; 
1. Causing the annual notice schedule to be published in the Daily Record and New Jersey Herald;
1. Furnishing an annual notice schedule to anyone requesting such notice;
1. Filing an annual notice schedule with the Hackettstown Town Clerk.

Roll Call:  Present – Chairperson Robert Salus, Vice Chairperson John Mandick, Bill Baker, Brian Feeney, Jim Pangallo, Director Joe Yapaola and Councilperson Engelau

Absent:  Frank Galka and Jim Macaulay 

John Mandick a made a motion to approve the minutes of the January 4, 2021 meeting as submitted; Brian Feeney seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Jim Pangallo made a motion to approve the bills as submitted; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

John Mandick made a motion to approve the following bill:  JCP&L for 12/20 service for Warren St. Blkp in the amount of $108.18;  Jim Pangallo seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Jim Macaulay entered the meeting at 7:48 PM.

Director, Joe Yapaola reported the status of Spring sports sign ups.

Joe informed the Commission that there will be a pool meeting with the Manager and CFO on February 3, 2021 and that they would like to raise the price of entry for kids to $3.00 on weekdays and $5.00 on weekends.

Joe informed the Commission that quotes were received and the pricing of the indoor/outdoor carpeting at the pool will be approximately $2,500.00.

Joe informed the Commission that Centenary University will start practice at Tannery Field on September 22, 2021 and explained that he would like to put padding on the backstop.

Discussion was held regarding putting trail cams at the gate entrance of Riverfront Park.

Jim Pangallo requested that sign ups for spring sprots be held a little earlier for the coach’s kids. 

John Mandick made a motion to adjourn this meeting at 7:45 PM; Bill Baker seconded the motion.
All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Matusewicz
Secretary 

